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Australian Government

Media Release

5 November 2018

Australian Law Reform Commission

ALRC Family Law System Review — Resignation of Professor Helen Rhoades

Professor Helen Rhoades, who has been leading the ALRC Family Law System Review, has tendered her
resignation effective at midnight tonight due to ill health and will be undergoing surgery within the next
fortnight.

The ALRC’s President, Justice S C Derrington, will be leading the Review which is due to report on
31 March 2019.

The ALRC thanks Professor Rhoades for her outstanding contribution in leading the Review and wishes her
a speedy recovery.

Media contact: Justice S C Derrington 07 3248 1224, or via email at familylaw@alrc.gov.au. Further information on the
work of the ALRC can be found at www.alrc.gov.au



